
Date: April 10, 2013

To: Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

Through: Keith Tucker, Report Clearance Officer, HHS
Seleda Perryman, Reports Clearance Officer, NIH

From: Vivian Horovitch-Kelley, PRA/OMB Project Clearance Liaison, NCI
National Cancer Institute (NCI)/NIH

Subject: Generic Sub-Study OMB No.: 0925-0642-24 (OCS)

Based on OMB’s comments, corrections to generic sub-study titled, “Needs Assessment 
for the NCI Office of Cancer Survivorship’s Web site (OCS)” has been made.  In 
summary, OMB stated that some respondents were informed of the incentive while others
were not.

As the original submission stated, the general public who attended the website usability 
testing in person, would receive an incentive of $40.  And the professionals (researcher, 
advocates, and health professionals) who participated remotely would receive an 
incentive of $25.

To correct this inconsistent information, the following revisions were made:
 Attachment 1 (Screener for Public) – added “$40 as a token of appreciation for 

your time and travel.”
 Attachment 2 (Recruit Email for Professionals) – added “$25 as a token of 

appreciation for your time.”
 Attachment 7 (Email Reminder for Public) – added “$40 as a token of 

appreciation for your time and travel.”

We appreciate your feedback and request that this submission be re-reviewed.  Thanks.
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	Through: Keith Tucker, Report Clearance Officer, HHS
	From: Vivian Horovitch-Kelley, PRA/OMB Project Clearance Liaison, NCI

